Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 3:54 PM

To: '‘MacLeod, Carryl G'

Cc: Hoey, Kiersten

Subject: RE: RO0003230; 1200 Park Street, Alameda Extension Request - Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003230,

1200 Park Street, Alameda, CA 94501

Hello Carryl:
Thank you for providing a status update. The report due dates have been extended as follows:

SECOND REVISED TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003230, 1200 Park Street, Alameda, CA 94501

Please upload technical reports to the ACDEH ftp site (Attention: Karel Detterman), and to the State Water Resources Control
Board’s GeoTracker website according to Attachment 1 by the following schedule and file-naming convention:

. January 16, 2018 Nevember 172017 September15,2017 — Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report and Site
Conceptual Model
File to be named: RO3230_SWI_SCM_R_yyyy-mm-dd

. February 28, 2018 December-30,-2017 —First Quarter 2018 Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report
File to be named: RO3230_GWM_R_yyyy-mm-dd

. May 28, 2018 Mareh-36,-2018— Second Quarter 2018 Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report
File to be named: RO3230_GWM_R_yyyy-mm-dd

. August 28, 2018 June-30,-2018 — Third Quarter 2018 Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report
File to be named: RO3230_ GWM_R_yyyy-mm-dd

. November 28, 2018 September30,-2018—Fourth Quarter 2018 Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report
File to be named: RO3230_ GWM_R_yyyy-mm-dd

These reports are being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10. 23 CCR Sections 2652
through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the responsibilities of a responsible party in response to an unauthorized release
from a petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this request. Online case files are available for review at the
following website: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

Thank you,

Karel Detterman, PG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Macleod, Carryl G [mailto:CMacleod@chevron.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 2:34 PM



To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health <Karel.Detterman@acgov.org>
Subject: RO0003230; 1200 Park Street, Alameda Extension Request

Hi Karel,

Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC), respectfully requests an extension for the Soil
and Groundwater Investigation Report requested by Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
(ACDEH) letter dated July 7, 2017. In an email dated August 31, 2017, ACDEH approved a request for an
extension to November 17, 2017.

CEMC are currently working with the property owner and their counsel to secure an access agreement to
advance the soil borings and install and subsequently monitor the wells. Additional time is necessary for
all parties to agree on the access agreement, and therefore a second extension for the submittal of the
investigation report is requested.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Regards,
Carryl MacLeod

Project Manager
cmacleod@chevron.com

Chevron Environmental Management Company
Marketing Business Unit

6001 Bollinger Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel +1 925 842 3201

Mobile +1 925 548 6572

ALWAYS Do Every Task... The Right Way... Every Time!



